
Sent: Tuesday, August 30, 2022   
 
Mr. Shiker, 
Please see below the request from ASA to speak at the DOL hearing on Prohibited Transaction 
Exemptions on September 15th, 2022. 
 
(1) the name, title, organization, address, e-mail address, and telephone number of the 
individual who would testify 
              Jeffrey Tarbell, Region 5 Governor, ASA 
              333 Bush St., 31st Fl. 

San Francisco, CA 94104 
              jtarbell@hl.com  
              415-273-3642 
 
(2) if applicable, the name of the organization(s) whose views would be represented 
              American Society of Appraisers (ASA) 
 
(3) the date of the requestor’s written comment on the Rule (if applicable) 
              May 27, 2022 
 
(4) a concise summary of the testimony that would be presented 

Mr. Tarbell will emphasize ASA’s concerns regarding how the proposed rules would negatively 
affect the work of appraisal professionals in connection with prohibited transactions, as well as 
how the proposal would harm users of appraisal services when executing a prohibited 
transaction. 

 
Regards, 
John D. Russell, JD 
Strategic Partnership Officer 
ASA 
P: 703-733-2103 
E: jrussell@appraisers.org 
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